
Millennial series applauded
After  re-reviewing your four-part  series  on “Growing Up Millennial,”  I  can just
report that my overwhelming emotion is one of hope. The next generations are
seeking somewhere to belong and something in which to believe. For two millennia,
the church has been able to respond to new cultures and the changes of time while
remaining steadfast on what is true. As church, we must be able to pass along the
faith from generation to generation into this new millennia!

Congratulations to Matt Palmer for a masterful job as the writer of the series as well
as to your production staff who staged such an attractive presentation of the covers
and layout.

Miller  is  director  of  the  Division  of  Youth  and  Young  Adult  Ministry  for  the
Archdiocese of Baltimore.

https://www.archbalt.org/millennial-series-applauded/

